Nadeem Jan

From: Asfandyar Khattak <peopeshawarfr@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 2 October, 2020 1:54 PM

To: nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk

Cc: shahidali@ctc.org.pk; anwarr@who.int; peokohat@gmail.com; pdakohatdiv@gmail.com;
khanfai@who.int; dsokohat@gmail.com

Subject: One Month Prior Notice of Resignation of 03 UCPO,s Kohat

Attachments: CamScanner 10-02-2020 13.43.38.pdf

AoA Dear CTC colleagues

I hope this email finds you in the best of your health.

Below please find the attached 30 days prior notice of resignation of three UCPO,s of kohat for your
information and furthur action.

1)Amir Mehmood UCPO Paya

2)Jaffar Ayub UCPO Zarghun Khel

3)Farman Ullah UCPO Sheraki

Incase of any furthur query please feel free to contact us.

Kind Regards



